JEETENDRA RAY

10/1, KINGS ROAD, PS.- GOLABARI, HOWRAH-711101

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to inform you that I, Jeetendra Ray, my
personal income is below the basic exemption
limit under the Income Tax Act, 1961. So, | have
not filed ITR Return of any Financial Year.

Thanking You

Teatendrn N%%

(Jeetendra Ray)



